
 

 

Annwyl Syr/Madam / Dear Sir/Madam, 

Abergelli Power Limited – Proposed Gas Fired Power Plant - Deadline 3 Comments 

Environmental Permitting Regulations (EPR) Permit 

Following a query raised in the Issue Specific Hearing (ISH) during the afternoon of 13 
December 2018, we can confirm that a copy of the draft permit for the development is 
available on our website at: https://naturalresources.wales/permits-and-permissions/permit-
applications-consultations-and-decisions/current-consultations-environmental-permit-draft-
decisions/drax-power-limited/?lang=en  

The permitting process is on-going as discussed in the ISH. The draft permit and decision 
document are currently being advertised on our website (with an end date for comments by 
17 January 2019), and any responses to the consultation process will need to be considered 
as part of the permitting process, therefore we cannot currently provide a fixed end date to 
this process at this time. We will be able to provide further updates to this as and when the 
permit progresses. 

DCO Requirements 

We are satisfied with the wording of the DCO Requirements put forward under document 
version 1B. It is our understanding that we will be consulted on a further revision of the DCO 
requirements under version 1C to be submitted by Deadline 4.  

Kind Regards, 
Hannah Roberts  
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